COASTAL QUILTER’S GUILD
General Meeting September 10, 1997

The meeting was called to order at the Samarkand Community Center at our new
starting time of 7:00 P.M. by Norah McMeeking. Norah requested members check their
names off on the roster sheet so a more accurate count may be kept of attendance.

MEMBERSHIP - Jan Inouye welcomed 1 new members and 10 guests. 101 members
were present.

CHALLENGE QUILTS - Susan Cochran reviewed the challenge criteria. She had forms
available for participants.

Linda Karpinen presented information for those interested in having quilts appraised or
photographed in Ventura this fall at the Ventura County Museum.

QUILT SHOW - Betty Kelley repeated the invitation for anyone interested in serving on
the planning committees to attend the next meeting on September 17 at Samarkand. A
logo has been done and vender letters will go out.

NOMINATIONS - Karin Cooper s};oke of opportunities to serve on the Board for the
Guild for next year. Anyone with questions can meet with Norah after the meeting.

NEW MEMBERS TEA - Tracy Hilden Cope invited all to a new members tea to be
held before the October meeting at 6:00 P.M. Food donations are needed.

PROGRAM - Diane Eardley had a sign up sheet to display about 10 of our challenge
pieces at a special exhibit at Pacific International in October.

WORKSHOPS - Kathy Pierce reported the workshop on Friday with Beverly Soderland
Roesink had a couple of spots available. Two mystery quilts will be done at the
November workshop. The Guild will provide sandwiches and drinks at this event.

PROGRAM Beverly Soderland Roesink spoke on Quilt Judging.

Break was followed by a show and tell which included many items completed with the
speaker when she taught in Santa Barbara.

BLOCK OF THE MONTH was won by Ingrid Bergere.
Opportunity tickets were drawn and the meeting closed at 9:05.
Respectfully submitted,

Betty Kgﬂey




